From: Anna Huerta <huertansb@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 22, 2018 12:04 PM
To: SGGA Exhibits
Subject: Bill HB4127-A

To whom it may concern,

| am in support of this bill.
It makes more sense. Allows for transparency and most importantly, in my view a better way for managing public funds.

Sincerely
Anna Huerta

Butte Falls Council Member

Sent from my iPhone



